From: hammjl28@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Hammond

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 1530 (formerly LC 19) - Testimony in favor of strong climate action
Date: Saturday, January 18, 2020 12:01:43 PM

Dear Senate Committee Environment and Natural Resources,

Dear State of Oregon legislators:

| find the organized opposition to SB 1530 hard to comprehend. | can only conclude that a disturbing number of
both citizens and legislators do not believe what the consensus of climate science scientists have been telling us: that
we have about a decade to make substantial changes in the way we conduct our public and private lives if we are to
avoid the worst consequences of a warming planet.

Please approach this issue thinking of the well-being of present young people and generations unborn. And support
strong climate action in 2020.

Thank you for hearing me on this issue,

John Hammond

Sincerely,
John Hammond
3105 NE 25th Ave Portland, OR 97212-2502
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